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Elementary School
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September 2&3- Kindergarten Staggered Start
September 29 - IPP Day, No School for students
September 30 - National Day of Truth and Reconciliation,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We are thrilled to
start this year and have been busy preparing for our
students’ return. This year, we're excited to announce some
staff changes and additions.

We are pleased to welcome Mr. Bouvier, who will be

joining our fantastic grade 3 team. Additionally, we are
delighted to introduce five new educational assistants to
our team: luliia Mintianska, Amanda Yackimec, and Elisha
Sturges (who will also be our librarian as we start the year).

A quick reminder for drop-off and pick-up: please use the
designated parent parking lots and avoid crossing the bus
lane for everyone’s safety.

Our front door will be open at 8:15 am for student drop off
each morning. We do not have supervision for students
until 8:15 am. If you arrive earlier we ask that you stay with
your child until the doors are unlocked. Please remember
all drop offs in the morning need to be at the main front
door. Ensure to use the crosswalks at either side of the
parking lot and please do not park in the front and cross in
front of the buses. Our main priority is to keep everyone
safe.

After school pick up will continue to be outside the school
at the end of the day as follows:

e Students with the last name starting with A-J will be
picked up from the Outdoor Classroom Doors beside
the parent parking area.

Students with the last names starting with K-Z will be
picked up from the gym doors on the playground side
of our school. Please wait on the tarmac and
supervisors will call out students as you arrive.

Cereal, lunches and fruit will continue to be free. Your
children are welcome to enjoy a lunch provided by the
school, or you may send a lunch with them if you prefer.
We look forward to a fantastic year ahead!




